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Suzelle Ellappen-Parumal

From: Rebecca Bowd [mailto:rebecca@greendoorgroup.co.za]  

Sent: 04 December 2016 08:48 PM 
To: admin@enviropro.co.za 

Cc: 'Tony Whitfield'; gavin@edstan.com; 'Goldline Investments'; 'MCA Architects' 
Subject: Extension to Bombay Road 

 

Dear Chevy 

 

My client owns Rem of Portion 26 of Erf 75, and is planning to develop a Shopping Centre on this property – see 

attached for BID. 

 

Please could you add myself to the list of I&APs, as well as those who are cced into this email. Please will you also 

send me the contact details of the contact person at the Municipality who is responsible for this project, as my client 

rather urgently wants to speak to them. 

 

Your prompt response would be much appreciated.  

 

Kind regards 

Rebecca  

 

 

Dr. Rebecca Bowd - Registered Environmental Assessment Practitioner (EAPSA) 

MEnvDev (S.A.), GradIOSHSA, IAIA, SAIEA, IWMSA, Cert. IEM, Cert. Audit 

 

 
 
Cell: +27(0) 72 181 4236 
Email: rebecca@greendoorgroup.co.za 
Website: www.greendoorgroup.co.za 

 
HEAD OFFICE (KZN):                                                 
Tel: +27(0) 33 343 4176                                               
Fax: +27(0) 33 343 4201                                              
Physical address: Block H, Quarry Office Park        
400 Old Howick Road, Hilton, KZN 3245                   
Postal address: PO Box 11, Hilton 3245                   

 


